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Staffing Update 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I write to update you on some staffing changes that are taking place at Bushes over the 

summer period. 

After 20 years of service as a Classroom Assistant here at Bushes, Karen Morrison has decided to 

retire from her post. I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincerest thanks to Karen on 

behalf of all of the staff and pupils here at Bushes for her hard work and the impact this has had 

on the lives of our children. She will be missed by us all. Karen is looking forwards to spending more 

time with her family and I am sure you will join me in wishing Karen ‘all the best’ for her future.  

Mrs Tracey McInally, class teacher, has recently been successful at interview and return to 

Heriot Primary as Principal Teacher in August on a temporary basis. Tracey had a very 

successful spell at the same school from 2019-2020 and I am absolutely delighted for Tracey. 

She will be missed by all, but I know you will join me in wishing Tracey every success. 

We also bid a fond farewell to five of our teaching staff who have been with us for an 

extended period of time, albeit on a temporary basis. Mrs Cara Geddes with return to her 

Early Years’ Teacher post with Mrs Jeanann Lees, Mrs Lesley-Ann Connick, Miss Lucy Bremner 

and Miss Amy Carrigan leaving us for pastures new. I would like to thank them for the 

commitment they have shown during their time at Bushes and the care and compassion 

they have shown to the pupils. They will be missed by all at Bushes. 

Lastly Mrs Ann Moran, who has been an ASNA with us since February, leaves to take up a 

post at St Fergus’ Primary. I would like to thank Ann for her hard work in the short time she has 

been with us and wish her every success in the future. 

  

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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